
 

Hi Brian, 
You already know this, but I'm going on record against the democrats attempts at 
re-districting, especially because 

30% of the members of the Oregon House represent at least some portion of the 
City of Portland while the City of Portland represents only 15% of the  total 
population of the state of Oregon. Portland should not have an outsized voice in 
our political process.  
Keep fighting them 
G. Lambert 
 


